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Date: May 19, 2020 

 

To: All Residents of Princess Anne Gardens 

 

From: Katrina McCluney, Association Manager 

 

Re: Drain Line Replacement 

            

 

Dear Resident: 

 

Princess Anne Gardens has contracted with Inlet Construction to replace the drain line in-

between Buildings 3 & 16 the week of June 29, 2020.   

 

Please review the map carefully as there will be no vehicles permitted in the yellow 

highlighted work zones during the week of June 29th.  Vehicles must be moved out 

of the designated work zones by 7:30 AM each day, as it corresponds to your 

building and parking spaces.  Metro Towing will be onsite each morning to move 

vehicles out of the work zones onto Penrose Arch, should a resident fail to move a 

vehicle in time. Inlet will block off the work zones each day and reopen them once the 

area is ready.  Please stay clear of the work zones until Inlet grants access.  Please also 

adhere to the traffic control guidelines throughout the week. 

 

Should there be any inclement weather, the work schedule will get pushed back one day 

for each day there is bad weather.   

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(757) 963-9276 or by e-mail kmccluney@unitedpropertyassociates.com.   
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